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CONSIDER NOTICE OF COOPERATIVE PURCHASE OF A 2025 KENWORTH T480 WATER TRUCK  

The Board met today at 11:02 a.m. to consider a notice of cooperative purchase of a 2025 Kenworth 

T480 Water Truck. Present were: Commissioners Leslie Van Beek, Brad Holton, and Zach Brooks, 

Chief Deputy P.A. Aaron Bazzoli, Solid Waste Director David Loper, and Deputy Clerk Jenen Ross. 

Director Loper said the cost of the truck is approximately $156,090. This is the truck and chassis 

portion of the water truck purchase, the Utility Truck Equipment portion, which includes the tank 

and build-out once the landfill takes ownership of the truck and chassis, has already been executed. 

The purchase will be made thru the Sourcewell contract. Public comment and consideration of the 

purchase order execution is scheduled for December 3rd.  Mr. Bazzoli noted that today’s notice 

complies with the publishing and noticing requirements. Upon the motion of Commissioner Brooks 

and second by Commissioner Van Beek the Board voted unanimously to sign the notice of 

cooperative purchase of a 2025 Kenworth T480 water truck. The meeting concluded at 11:08 a.m. 

and an audio recording is on file in the Commissioners’ Office.  
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